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New Website for Greene County Circuit Clerk and Missouri’s 31st Judicial Circuit 
  
Springfield, MO – The Greene County Circuit Clerk announced today a completely redesigned 
web site for the Circuit Clerk’s Office and Missouri’s 31st Judicial Circuit. The new website 
features many enhancements, including the option to download and electronically complete 
several court-related forms (on desktop and laptop computers), a guide related to jury duty and 
its responsibilities, frequently asked questions, parking and contact information. 
 
The site also includes easy access to the Circuit Clerk divisions, case searches and payment 
options.  
 
“We have worked hard over the last several months to develop a user friendly site that offers 
important information on the Courts and related processes in Greene County and the 
State of Missouri.” said Tom Barr, Greene County Circuit Clerk. “We recognize that the 
court process can be overwhelming, and it is our desire to make the system as easy to 
understand as possible.” 
 
The new website is located at www.greenecountycourts.org and can also be accessed 
through Greene County’s website at www.greenecountymo.gov. 
 
 
For additional information, please contact Tom Barr, Greene County Circuit Clerk, at 417-868-
4168 or via email at tom.barr@courts.mo.gov. 
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